Executive Board Meeting - Duke Memorial United Methodist Women August 30, 1989

President Hilda Coble eonvened the Executive Board at 10:00 a.m. on August 30, 1989
in the Chureh Library. She opened with a brief meditation entitled, "God's Promises".

Minutes of the June general meeting were briefly reviewed. Charlotte Corbin gave the
treasurer's report for July and August.

Hilda reported that the Musie and Drama Camp to which we made a finaneial eontribution
was very suecessful. Lunches were prepared and served to forty workers on the
Habitat for Humanity projeet in July. We also gave Wesley Women $100 to help defray
the cost of several suppers provided by that group for the homeless.

Our general meeting will be held September 11 at 7:30 p.m. in the Bradshaw Room.
Mrs. Jane Johnson, North Carolina President of United Methodist Women,will be our
speaker.

Mrs. Avis Alexander from the ity Reereation Department will be out speaker for
our October meeting. Her topic will be physieal fitness.

Membership Chair Doris Bridges reported that our membership numbers 219.
Nominating Chair Jean Weynand presented the following slate of candidates for 1990-91:

President - Anne-Marie Langford

Vice President - Helen Fink

Recording Secretary - Beulah Latta

Corresponding Seeretary - Ellen Dozier

Treasurer - Doris Bridges
Election will be held on Sopumber 11 at gmeral mting Inatallation will take place
at our Deeember meeting.: %

Mapy Hix, Program Resources Chair, reported that she has sent in 16 subseriptions teo
"Response" magazine.

UMW will be participating in the Program Fair following morning worship serviece on
September 10. Hilda requested materials for display regarding our projeets and
plans for the future.

We will have a Mini Bazaar on Saturday, October 21 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

We plan to serve lunch, have a bake sale, jellies, homemade items and trash and
treasure items. More details will be presented at a later date.

UMW plans to serve the Past President"s luncheon for the Lillie Duke €lass on
October 26, 1989. More details later.

Hele Fink will present a program on Jamaica at our November general meeting.
Our ammual Christmas meeting will be held on Deecember 3 at which time Mary Whanger
will install new officers.
Hilda announced that Moniea Bollinger has assumed Chairmanship of Girele 6.
Respeetfully submitted
Hilda Coble, Pres.

Beulah Latta, Rec. Sec.
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